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WORK SESSIONS:

SUNDAY 11 FEBRUARY 2018
SUNDAY 4 MARCH 2018

Friends of Emroyd are aiming to complete as much as they can of hedgelaying before the bird nesting season starts. Therefore work sessions have been arranged for Sunday 11 February 2018 and Sunday 4 March. The March date coincides with the Great Britain Spring Clean so Friends hope they will be able to help with this national initiative. Look out for more details on this.

The meet for Sunday 11 February 2018 is down on the hay field at the bottom of Emroyd so we can quickly get to work for our 10 am start. Hope to see you there.

Any enquiries can be made to Linda Webster on 07779736206.
